

Old LEASH pet surrender request form

First name

Melissa

Last name

SUASNAVAS

Street address

126 coral reef cir

City

Kissimmee

Zip code

34743

Email

melys84@yahoo.com

Phone

(717) 538-3780

Reason for surrender

My daughter is having a baby

My current living situation is...

I would rather not say.

I have read and understood the pet rehome statement.

yes

About the animal(s)

Number of animals to be discussed?

1

Animal 1

Animal 1 name

Karina

Animal 1 species

dog

Animal 1 dog breed

Pit bull

Animal 1 size

21 - 30 lbs

Animal 1 color

Black and white

Animal 1 gender

female

Has the animal 1 been spayed?

no

Animal 1 age

1 - 2 years

Does animal 1 have any known medical issues?

no

Has animal 1 ever bitten anybody?

no

Animal 1 photo



[Snapchat-1731178161.jpg](#)

Just a few more questions...

How long have you had the animals?

4 months to 1 year

Reason(s) for concern - click all that apply.

- ☒ allergies
- ☒ moving
- ☒ no time for care
- ☒ no longer want animal

Other reason not listed

PREGNANCY

If moving, why can't pet(s) go?

We can't having a new born soon

Administration

Shelter to client contact date

09/15/2023

Follow - up required

yes

Follow up notes/actions needed 1

9/15/23 Please read further notes down. c. wildermuth

Agent initials follow up 1

c. wildermuth

Surrender necessary

no

Staff member making appointment(s).

dm

Multiple appointments?

no

Outcome data

Call outcome

resolved by client

Final call date

09/26/2023

Admin notes

9/15/23 Called Melissa who stated dog belongs to her son who just moved in with the mother and brought his dog and gf. Gf is currently pregnant and is being protective of the gf due to pregnancy. Owner stated dog actively growls and will not allow her son to get close to his gf. Owner was advised due to the behavior the dog has a chance of euthanasia as we are extremely full and cannot promise how the dog will act here. Informed mother due to her son owning the dog she needs to speak with him about all the options that he has, and we would call back on Monday to find out a final determination on what they would like to do with the dog. C. Wildermuth

9/26/23 called and spoke to the owner and she said she is going to hold off because the dog is pregnant. I advise her to be very cautious with the dog's behavior. DM

Final surrender outcome

not applicable

Close ticket

yes